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Department of Human Resource Management 
Office of Health Benefits 
 
 
Thank you for your partnership with The Local Choice Program. 

In observance of the Thanksgiving season, our office will close at 12 p.m. on Wednesday, 
November 22 and will remain closed on Thursday and Friday. We will resume normal 
business activities on Monday, November 27. 

We hope the Thanksgiving season brings you and your family good health, prosperity, 
happiness and joy! 

Sincerely, 

The Local Choice  

 

 

        
 
Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice mailbox 
at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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